

Ballycullane National School New Ross, Co Wexford. Phone: 051 562542 E-mail: ballycullanens.ias@eircom.net

08/05/19

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Just a few reminders:

- 1. <u>Swimming</u> starts next Monday 13th May for 6 weeks. The cost per child is <u>€30.00</u> which is now due. The cost of the bus is subsidised by Parent Association. All children from 1st to 6th classes are expected to go swimming (unless there are very valid medical reasons). Bus will leave school at 9.25am sharp. Each child will need a towel, swimming cap and goggles.
- 2. <u>Clothes Collection</u> is on Wednesday 15th in the school. You can bring bags into school any time during school hours up to 9.00am on Wednesday 15th.
- 3. <u>School Closed</u> on Friday 24th for the Local and European Elections.
- **4.** <u>Contemporary Dancing:</u> Deirdre Grant is doing contemporary dancing with all classes in the parish hall as part of the Creative Schools Initiative.
- 5. <u>Holy Communion</u> is on Sunday 26th May at 11.00am.

We are now taking Enrolments for the New School Year 2019/20. If you have a child starting or know of anyone wanting to start please contact the school on 051 562542 or drop in for an Enrolment form.

Le gach dea-ghuí	
Maragret Furlong (Principal)